Debra Thomeson

From: Stan and Vivian Hjort <halibut7000@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 9:39 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: Molly Parks/Marie Giesbrecht

We are asking that you - as our Assembly - Please investigate the Borough's involvemdnt and handling of the crash which
resulted the the deaths of Borough employees Molly Parks and Marie Giesbrecht.

Thank you,

Stan and Vivian Hjort



